
 

 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From:  Manager of Building Inspection & Bylaw Services 

Date:  June 19, 2017 

Subject:  Highlights for the Month of May, 2017 

[Recommendation] 

 

 

Bylaw Services Review 

 9 transient camps removed, 5 currently exist.   Many complaints fielded about this  

 3 unsightly property issues resolved including a large commercial property 

 400 kg’s of trash dumped on side of Granby Road, subsequently cleaned 

 14 warnings provided for parking violations  

 4 requests from RCMP for bylaw services 

  

Building Inspection Review 

 8 Building Permit applications received in May, yearly total now 37 

 2017 construction value now at $1,926,800.00    (2016 total was $2,536,774.00) 

 12 new residences (4 modular), 9 new commercial renovations under development 

 Construction inspections and proposal reviews ongoing 

 


